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TASK FORCE MEETING AGENDA 
July 29th, 2019  

North Carolina Institute of Medicine, Morrisville, NC  
10:00 am – 3:00 pm  

  
Call In & Zoom Meeting Instructions:   
Please join our Zoom Meeting at: https://unc.zoom.us/j/488521188 
Zoom Meeting ID: 488521188 
Conference Number: 877-951-6965  |  Participant Code: 77582088  
First Zoom Meeting or Technical issues? Please Visit: Zoom Support 

 
Timeline: 

  

10:00 – 10:10 AM Introductions 

10:10 – 10:45 AM 
 
10:45 – 12:30 PM 
 

10:45 to 10:55AM 
 
 
 

 
10:55 to 11:30AM 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
11:30 to 12:05PM 
 

 
 
 

 
12:05 – 12:30 PM 

Behavioral Health + Substance Use Draft Recommendations Review 
 
Certified Nurse Midwives Discussion 
 

The SAVE Act – HB 185/SB 143: Update 
 
Adam Zolotor, MD, DrPH 
President & CEO, NCIOM 
 

SAVE Act Opposition Review + Discussion 
 

Sue Ann Forrest, MPA 
Assistant Director, Legislative and Political Action 
N.C. Medical Society 
 

Chip Baggett, JD 
Senior VP, Advocacy and Advancement 
N.C. Medical Society 
 
SAVE Act Proponent Review + Discussion 
 
Ami Goldstein, CNM, FNP 
President 
NC Chapter of the American College of Nurse Midwives 
 

Discussion + Recommendation Review 

https://unc.zoom.us/j/488521188
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/201362283-How-Do-I-Join-or-Test-My-Computer-Device-Audio-
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12:30 – 1:10 PM Lunch (Provided) 

1:10 – 2:00 PM Overview of Early Childhood Prevention Programs 
 
Karen Appleyard Carmody, Ph.D. 
Director of Early Childhood Prevention Programs 
Center for Child & Family Health 
 

2:00 – 2:55 PM 
 
 
2:55 – 3:00PM 

Recommendations Review (In Packet) 
NCIOM Staff 
 
Wrap-up and Looking Forward 
 
Robert Kurzydlowski, JD, MPH 
Project Director 
NCIOM 

 
 
Task Force Meeting 8 Recap: At our last meeting, we learned about innovative roles and 
systems developed to support women in the perinatal period. Specifically, we were given an 
overview of centering programs tailored to pregnancy and the benefits of such programs, 
information on the importance and role of childbirth education, and overviews of the role of 
doulas and community health workers in the perinatal context. After lunch, we heard from a 
panel of PHP representatives and a representative director from a state local health 
department. This panel discussed Medicaid transformation, and the plans that each PHP is 
formulating to improve maternal health in North Carolina. The LHD representative spoke to the 
ways in which the PHPs and LHDs will work in concert moving forward.  
 
Looking Forward – Task Force Meeting 10 (8/29/2019):  
At our August 29th meeting, we hope to focus on implicit bias in the perinatal sphere, and ways 

to allow mothers and families to take a greater role in healthcare. Specifically, we will explore 

how implicit bias affects care delivery and health outcomes, and discuss the benefits of Parent-

Family Advisory Councils and social media support groups as a means of empowering patient-

mothers and their families. Finally, we will continue to review and refine proposed Task Force 

recommendations.  


